
Dear Tetonia friends,  

 

What a beautiful Fall we are experiencing!  We live in such a gorgeous area.  We are very 

blessed!  

 

This month I will be participating in a Mayor’s Walking Challenge.  I have committed to walk at 

least 10,000 steps per day -- along with the other mayors of Idaho.  If I am successful, Tetonia 

will receive a grant that we can spend on park equipment for our kids!  The students at Tetonia 

Elementary are going to walk with me.  We are having a fun competition against Mayor Johnson 

and the students at Driggs Elementary School.   Please join us this month (especially while the 

weather is so beautiful) and get outside to walk!  

 

Usually when I walk, I take a garbage bag so I can pick up garbage on the side of the road.  On 

Saturday, I filled a large garbage bag with cans and bottles that were discarded this season.  (I 

cleaned the road up this Spring.)  Please join me in keeping Tetonia clean by not littering and 

picking up trash that you see.   

 

Please make sure your dog is properly under your control.  We have had a couple dog 

complaints.  Let’s keep our canine friends safe and under control!  

 

Our COVID-19 numbers are rising again.  Let’s make sure we keep each other safe.  Make an 

educated decision about vaccines and masks.  Stay safe and help us keep others safe.  If 

anyone needs additional masks (free), we have some at City Hall.  We also have some COVID-

19 tests - if you want to check to see if you have COVID.  If you are sick, please stay home and 

get better.  

 

You will be seeing some traffic counters on our roads in the near future.  We are attempting to 

prioritize our road improvement projects.  Let us know if there is a problem with your road so we 

can put it on our improvement list.  

 

Our new automated water system is up and running!  We are very pleased with its performance.   

 

Thank you to those of you who have let us know when there has been damages and harmful 

activities at our City Park.  We LOVE our park and we want to protect it.  Thank you for helping 

us out!  

 

Wishing you a wonderful October!  Let me know how we can improve Tetonia!  

 

Your friend,  

 

Mayor Brent W. Schindler  

 

  

  


